EPARKWAY REGIONAL
MEDICAL CENTER

&K AFFILLATE OF DANDA HE&LTHCORF

September 11, 1996

Newrnan B, Gaylis, MLD.

Fodd NW 1 7idele Street

Suite 1005

Narth Miane Beach, FL 33169
Dear Dr. Gaylis,

Thank you so nuch for providing a most informative inservice today on Osteoporosis,
The nraterial that you discussed was Bnteresting and enlightening.

There was a great turn-out, sity hospital emplovees packed into the auditorivm,  The
evetluaitons that were tiried i were all very positive.

Thank you again for yowr time and dedication. It was greatly appreciated.
Sincerely,
g, ,
Lestiy Schlmng, RN, BEN
Nurse Manager

Miami Arthritis and Osteoporesis Center

o Stephen M. Paiz, CEO
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